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Things Ellie Likes 2015-01-21
ellie likes lots of different things she likes listening to music and
making pizza there are also things that ellie enjoys doing in private
like touching her vagina this accessible and positive resource helps
parents and carers teach girls and young women with autism or related
conditions about masturbation it covers when and where it is
appropriate and helps to establish boundaries surrounding privacy more
generally with simple but explicit illustrations this book provides
the perfect platform to talk about sexuality with girls and young
women with autism or related conditions

Things Tom Likes 2014-08-21
tom likes lots of different things he likes singing and watching tv in
the family room there are also things that tom enjoys doing in private
like touching his penis this accessible and positive resource helps
parents and carers teach boys with autism or other special needs about
masturbation it covers when and where it is appropriate and helps to
establish boundaries surrounding privacy more generally with simple
but explicit illustrations this book provides the perfect platform to
talk about sexuality with boys and young men with autism or special
needs

Sexuality and Its Disorders 2016-11-01
sexuality and its disorders explores sexuality from an evolutionary
perspective using powerful real life case studies to help readers
provide effective guidance around issues relating to sexuality drawing
on his 30 years of clinical experience and research author mike abrams
provides a comprehensive evidence based and clinically oriented text
with cutting edge coverage throughout discussions include the physical
and psychological development of sexual identity the social aspects of
sexual behavior the many expressions of sexuality cognitive behavior
treatment of sexual problems and more the many perspectives of
sexuality are examined with interviews and commentaries from major
figures in the field including david m buss helen fisher c sue carter
of kinsey todd k shackelford ken zucker and gordon gallup who discuss
such topics as the origins of sexuality the nature of love the role of
attachment and the treatment of sexual problems

What's Happening to Ellie? 2015-01-21
ellie notices that her body is changing hair is growing in new places
and there are other changes happening too ellie s mum helps her
understand that she has started growing into a woman following ellie
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as she begins to notice changes to her body this simple resource helps
parents and carers teach girls with autism and related conditions
about puberty it covers all the changes that they will experience both
emotional such as new feelings and physical such as periods this fully
illustrated positive and entertaining book provides the perfect
opportunity to talk about puberty with girls and young women with
autism or related conditions

Enhancing Sexuality 1999-03
psychovenereology investigates the psychological factors in human
disease i e personality and lifestyle and their effect on the rate of
contraction of sexually transmitted diseases it also describes the
associated illnesses among people who contract sexually related
disease and how social mores affect the individual s perception of the
disease and how that perception in turn affects compliance with
treatment the book also addresses the whole chain of events ranging
from high risk behavior and its psychological determinants to the
direct causes of infections and their psychological implications
concentrating on the homosexual male this book describes the growing
field of psychovenereology and suggests educational and preventative
techniques which can help break the psychological patterns of
infection related behavior

Psychovenereology 1986
there are few topics in sex research as compelling and confounding to
researchers clinicians and the general public as that of
transsexualism upending normative notions of gender eroticism and
identity it poses significant scientific and clinical challenges the
book addresses a fascinating and largely unexplored topic within the
study of transsexualism the feelings and desires of conventionally
masculine men who are attracted to women yet want to become women
themselves through a collection and discussion of vivid first person
narratives the book provides an in depth examination of these men s
unusual propensity to be sexually aroused by the thought of themselves
as women and how these men s sexual feelings influence their decisions
to seek or undergo sex reassignment these narratives about
autogynephilia by autogynephilic male to female mtf transsexuals
provide the first comprehensive documentation of the erotic ideation
that underlies the most common form of mtf transsexualism the
narratives provide empirical evidence for blanchard s theory of mtf
transsexual motivation and thus are of interest to researchers and
theorists studying the phenomenology of mtf transsexualism the
narratives are likely to be eye opening to psychologists psychiatrists
physicians and other professionals who work with mtf transsexuals most
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clinicians probably do not fully appreciate the erotic underpinnings
of their clients condition a better understanding of their clients
autogynephilic feelings and motivations would enable these
professionals to provide more empathetic and effective clinical care

Men Trapped in Men's Bodies 2012-12-09
debra a hope the nebraska symposium on motivation is steeped in
history and tradition over the years the series editors have striven
to maintain the highest standards of a demic excellence and to
highlight some of the most important trends in psychology perusing the
chapter titles in the first 53 volumes shows the shifting emphasis as
the science of psychology developed in the latter half of the
twentieth century all of the most important topics are there drive
theory social learning the cognitive revolution developing
perspectives on understanding individual differences and the role of
culture and the increasing role of neuroscience the key figures are
there as well harry harlow kenneth spence raymond cattell george kelly
albert bandura carl rogers carroll izard walter mischel sandra bem
sandra spence herbert simon david barlow and many others in late 2004
i met with a group of interested graduate students and together we
developed a proposal to join this long and proud tradition with a
volume on sexual orientation our motivation stemmed in part from the
events around us the same sex m riage debate was covered extensively
in the media reflecting a rapid and important discussion about sexual
orientation that we were having and are still having as a society
psychology and related fields have much to offer on many of the issues
raised in this debate

Contemporary Perspectives on Lesbian, Gay, and
Bisexual Identities 2008-12-11
this book provides an understanding of how sexuality and addiction are
intertwined helping those who counsel substance abusers and
individuals who have experienced negative sexual messages or
experiences to improve their sexual health and enjoyment this book
presents a broad overview of sexual health issues that documents the
links between sexuality and substance abuse and describes how
counselors can help individuals who have been impacted by negative
sexual experiences can find a way out of the pain that leads them to
addiction or back to substance abuse using the sexual health model as
a framework for discussion author raven l james phd explains how
sexual health and substance abuse are often connected provides
examples of real life experiences and identifies issues to consider in
adopting healthier attitudes and sexual behaviors as well as effective
methods for achieving them each chapter provides focused content
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followed by an explanation of the subject s connection to substance
abuse tips for counselors sample lesson plans and ideas tangible tools
to use in sexual health groups and related resources area also
included whether the reader is personally afflicted a helper or a
loved one the information in sexuality and addiction making
connections enhancing recovery will provide a new perspective on how
to help clients improve their sexual self esteem find ways to improve
sexual relationships with themselves and others and most of all to
restore hope for sexual health in recovery

Sexuality and Addiction 2012-07-06
incest is a social problem of major proportions affecting the lives of
one in six american women this collection of contributions from the
most distinguished experts in the field examines the clinical
presentations of adult patients who have suffered childhood incestuous
experiences this book explores the connections between incest and
somatoform disorders disturbances of the self problems in cognitive
functioning borderline psychopathology the dissociative disorders
posttraumatic symptoms vulnerability to revictimization

Incest-related Syndromes of Adult
Psychopathology 1990
this new and revised edition of culture society and sexuality brings
together and makes accessible a broad and international selection of
readings to provide insights into the social cultural political and
economic dimensions of sexuality and relationships and emerging
discourses around sexual and reproductive rights clearly structured
and presented the book makes an extremely useful reference for
students and researchers section one focuses on the social and
cultural construction of sexuality as an emerging field of inquiry
over the course of recent decades and examines some of the most
important theoretical insights and areas of investigation that have
emerged as this field has developed section two links research on the
construction of sexuality to a growing body of work on gender and
sexuality in relation to a wide range of practical issues and
contemporary social policy debates it is an essential reader not only
for students and researchers in these areas but also for activists
health workers and service providers who daily confront practical and
policy issues related to sexuality sexual health and sexual rights

Culture, Society and Sexuality 2007
the publication expands the researched issue of helping professions in
relation to sexuality with the topic of the individual s personality
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and his attitude to sexuality in the context of the need for readiness
for professional practice it is scientifically focused on research
into attitudes beliefs and values related to human sexuality including
people with mental disabilities from the perspective of
representatives of the helping professions the topic is supported by
opinions on communication problems on sexual issues in general as well
as opinions on abilities and skills to discuss and pass on information
in the field of human sexuality including people with mental
disabilities we consider it necessary to improve the professional
readiness of persons for helping professions in relation to human
sexuality in the level of knowledge and professional didactics because
the results of the research showed the respondents perceived
insufficient professional readiness

The Specifics of communication in relation to
sexuality III. Helping professions in relation
to sexuality including persons with
intellectual disability: Readiness for practice
2009-10-26
this evidence based manual examines issues of sexuality in a positive
and affirming light and considers how sexuality related issues can be
introduced into therapy and training it will support the practicing
therapist as well as those in training

Sex, Sexuality and Therapeutic Practice 1979
examine the effects of childhood trauma on sexual orientation and
behavior this pioneering book examines the effects of childhood trauma
including sexual abuse on sexual orientation and behavior it will help
you expand your sensitivity and expertise in a critically important
way by providing a nonjudgmental look at the profound effects of long
standing early abuse on the sexual identities orientation behaviors
and fantasies of the people who come to you for help from the editors
in the modern era of trauma studies clinicians and researchers have
been treating and investigating the effects of trauma including the
sexual abuse of children for more than two decades and yet we know far
more about sequelae such as post traumatic and dissociative symptoms
disrupted attachment addictions eating disorders and somatoform
symptoms than we do about the effects of trauma on sexual behavior
with the exception of a relatively few articles in the scientific
literature many of which were written by the authors in this
collection little has been published about the sexual effects of
sexual abuse and other childhood maltreatment why have we neglected
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this obvious and important area perhaps the reason can be simply
attributed to our victorian legacy of reluctance to openly discuss
sexuality or perhaps the reason may be related to some of the
expressions of sexuality that are sometimes seen in persons with
childhood trauma at times expressions such as sexual addiction
homosexuality sadomasochistic behavior and prostitution have been
classified as deviant this may have contributed to our reluctance to
discuss them openly or perhaps the reason is that we collectively wish
to deny the effects of abuse on one of the core aspects of ourselves
to deny that early traumatic events forever change the sexual lives of
persons in such an intimate and profound way the contributors to this
well referenced book combine their insight and expertise to address
sensitive areas including the concepts of femininity and masculinity
and how these personality styles are direct and indirect outcomes of
trauma and reflective of dissociation treatment approaches for lesbian
gay bisexual and transgendered trauma survivors the need to address
sexuality in treatment and to always keep in mind that there are many
different healthy expressions of sexuality and gender the relationship
of dissociation to sexual addiction compulsivity in survivors of
childhood sexual abuse sexual behavior problems in children who have
been abused including sexually reactive behaviors extensive but mutual
sexual behaviors and children who molest essential reading for anyone
who doesn t want to see abused children mislabeled as sexual offenders
hyposexuality and hypersexuality as a result of childhood trauma the
relationship between trauma history trauma related symptoms and sexual
risk behaviors that can lead to infection by hiv or other stds as well
as unplanned pregnancy

Related to Sex 2003-06-16
sexuality and its disorders explores sexuality from an evolutionary
perspective using powerful real life case studies to help readers
provide effective guidance around issues relating to sexuality drawing
on his 30 years of clinical experience and research author mike abrams
provides a comprehensive evidence based and clinically oriented text
with cutting edge coverage throughout discussions include the physical
and psychological development of sexual identity the social aspects of
sexual behavior the many expressions of sexuality cognitive behavior
treatment of sexual problems and more the many perspectives of
sexuality are examined with interviews and commentaries from major
figures in the field including david m buss helen fisher c sue carter
of kinsey todd k shackelford ken zucker and gordon gallup who discuss
such topics as the origins of sexuality the nature of love the role of
attachment and the treatment of sexual problems
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Trauma and Sexuality 2016-10-07
cancer and its treatments have far reaching and long lasting effects
on quality of life and no more so than in the area of sexuality and
sexual functioning the successful treatment of cancer often leaves
survivors with an enhanced appreciation of life and the love they have
in their lives difficulty expressing love through the most intimate of
acts is devastating for many couples after treatment for those who are
not partnered treatment side effects pose additional challenges in the
realm of dating and establishing new relationships when body image is
altered in the 10 years since the first edition of this book was
published oncology care providers have shown an increasing interest in
addressing their patients changes to sexuality the field has moved
from an overwhelming silence to discussions that are much more open
both survivors and their partners have benefited from this but so too
have oncology care providers who are increasingly providing
comprehensive care for their patients especially in this most
sensitive aspect of quality of life this second edition of the award
winning and practice changing text includes updated evidence and
models that address the assessment and management of cancer related
sexual problems for survivors of all ages with a broad variety of
cancers book jacket

Sexuality and Its Disorders 2018
professionals must deal with difficult questions when anomalies or sex
errors occur during development what factors should be considered when
assigning sex to a newborn of indeterminate sex how can one address
the concerns of adolescents with intersexual anomalies such as
androgen insensitivity syndrome ais and congenital adrenal hyperplasia
cah what guidance is there for an individual who is considering sex
reassignment now this fully revised and expanded edition helps
professionals answer these questions providing the basic knowledge
needed to inform and counsel parents of babies born with sexological
disabilities and affected individuals themselves as they grow older
this extensively illustrated resource simplifies complicated concepts
but retains medical and technical detail also sharing his decades of
counseling experience the author emphasizes the importance of helping
individuals attribute problems associated with an anomaly to the
anomaly rather than to themselves pediatricians physicians
psychologists counselors sex educators and others in the helping
professions will find sex errors of the body and related syndromes
indispensable as a text as a reference and as a counseling guide in
addition individuals with developmental sexual disabilities and their
families will turn to this reliable resource for the clear concise
information they need to help them make critical decisions book jacket
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title summary field provided by blackwell north america inc all rights
reserved

Breaking the Silence on Cancer and Sexuality
1994
this book provides a comprehensive state of the art review of the
intersection of male and female reproductive and sexual health the
text comprehensively discusses the evaluation and management of
physical genetic and psychological causes of male and female sexual
dysfunction discussion of treatment focuses on current medical and
surgical psychosexual therapies in both the male and female the book
highlights erectile ejaculatory and orgasmic disorders in the male
desire arousal and orgasmic disorders in the female and an integrated
approach to the couple lifestyle modifications through diet and
exercise and optimization of anthropomorphic characteristics are also
discussed including a holistic approach to these disorders that goes
beyond a focus on the genital system alone sexual dysfunction in men
and women an interdisciplinary approach serves as a resource for
physicians and researchers interested in sexual medicine seeking a
comprehensive overview of the practice and novel research in the field

Sex Errors of the Body and Related Syndromes
2016-07-05
in this important book editor michael ross brings together the latest
knowledge and research concerning the relationship between hiv and
aids and sexual functioning hiv aids and sexuality explores the
experiences of being hiv infected and the impact of infection on an
individual s sexuality it describes differences that may be associated
with individuals who are infected or concerned about infection and it
provides new in depth analyses of the effect of hiv on sexuality and
sexual risks the book provides clinical perspectives on sexual
problems associated with hiv infection as well as some treatment
approaches contributing authors represent the united states australia
and europe and discuss heterosexual men and women gay men lesbians and
injecting drug users this diversity provides a more complete picture
of the experiences of people with hiv in terms of explicit and
implicit sexuality chapters include cross sectional and cohort study
designs as well as qualitative quantitative and clinical approaches
some of the topics explored are the centrality of sexuality to
equality of life and identity and the impact of hiv on sexuality in
gay identified men the psychological impact of making changes in
sexual behavior on gay men with hiv infection risk behaviors in
seropositive and seronegative women a study of a cohort of hiv
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infected women associated with the military sexual addiction in gay
men and its association with hiv risks overt and subtle communications
processes that occur between health care providers and clients about
sexuality and hiv stages of change in safer sexual practices in a
cohort of gay men personality variables associated with risk and
infection in both homosexual and heterosexual menhiv aids and
sexuality opens up the area of sexuality in people living with hiv and
focuses much needed attention on the issues involved in sexual
expression hiv transmission risk and living with hiv infection this
book is an illuminating exploration into the subject that helps
professionals better understand their clients and thus provide more
compassionate and effective care

Management of Sexual Dysfunction in Men and
Women 2012-11-12
this expert reference provides a broad comprehensive review of the
major domains of sexual offending beginning with an integrated
etiological model of sexual offending chapters follow addressing the
primary predisposing conditions related to sexual offending e g
pedophilic hebephilic paraphilic rape and non contact paraphilic
disorders hyper sexuality and personality factors in addition special
subgroups of sexual offenders females youth and the intellectually
disable are considered both broad and specific perspectives on the
assessment of sexual offenders are provided overviews are offered of
clinical and forensic evaluations of such offenders and the utility of
structured psychological assessment a novel conceptual model of risk
assessment is proposed more specifically each of the primary
approaches or instruments related to risk assessment of sexual
offending are addressed the static risk assessment measures the sex
offender risk appraisal guide structured professional judgment and the
varied measures of dynamic or criminogenic needs assessment finally
multiple aspects of management of sexual offenders are discussed
including models of psychosocial treatment the question of the
effectiveness of such treatment biological interventions civil
commitment circles of support and the containment approach to
community management chapters are authored by both prominent experts
and experienced professionals for a breadth of perspective among the
topics covered pedophilic hebephilic rape paraphilic disorders and the
variety of non contact sexual offending conditions personality related
conditions their association with sexual offending motivators and
disinhibition in context disorders of hyper sexuality assessments of
sexual offenders including the role of psychological testing clinical
interview approaches as well as forensic evaluations conceptual models
of risk assessment discussion of specific static dynamic structured
clinical risk assessment approaches models of reviews of treatment
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outcome with sexual offenders including psychotherapy
psychopharmacology and castration the containment approach civil
commitment circles of support overview of public policy issues an
evidence based perspective on sex offender registration and
residential restrictions this breadth of material in sexual offenders
will help practitioners gain multiple levels of clinical insight as
well as giving them up to date practical tools and techniques for
working with this problematic class of individuals

HIV/AIDS and Sexuality 2015-12-07
a sex manual like no other this book covers a variety of mental health
problems and offers ways to overcome them when they threaten to
undermine a loving relationship until now the marketplace has offered
little valuable information for couples in which one or both partners
suffers from mental illness with resulting sexual problems sex love
and mental illness a couple s guide to staying connected is for all of
those couples it will help both parties understand the effects of
mental illness and of the medications used to treat it on sexual
desire and performance and provide ways to maintain both physical and
emotional intimacy the first section of the book centers on common
sexual concerns and loving someone with a mental disorder the second
addresses a wide range of mental disorders their effects on
relationships and ways couples can work together to overcome those
effects among the conditions covered are mood disorders anxiety
disorders chronic pain eating disorders substance related disorders
post traumatic stress add asperger s syndrome and even severe mental
illness such as schizophrenia the emphasis throughout is on each
partner developing empathy and communication skills to enhance the
sexual experience and preserve a healthy relationship

Sexual Offending 2011-01-14
queer psychology is the first comprehensive book to examine the
current state of lgbtq communities and psychology through the lenses
of both queer theory and intersectionality theory thus the book
describes the experiences of lgbtq people broadly while also
highlighting the voices of lgbtq people of color transgender and
gender nonconforming people those of religious minority groups
immigrants people with disabilities and other historically
marginalized groups each chapter will include an intersectional case
example as well as implications for policy and practice this book is
especially important as there has been an increase in psychology and
counseling courses focusing on lgbtq communities however students
often learn about lgbtq related issues through a white cisgender male
normative perspective the edited volume contains the contributions of
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leading scholars in lgbtq psychology and covers a number of concepts
ranging from identity development to discrimination to health

Sex, Love, and Mental Illness 2021-11-18
tom notices that his body is changing tom s voice is different and
hair is growing in new places there are other changes happening too
tom learns that he has started growing into a man following tom as he
begins to notice changes to his body this simple resource helps
parents and carers teach boys with autism or other special needs about
puberty it covers all the changes that they will experience both
emotional such as new feelings and physical such as wet dreams this
fully illustrated positive and entertaining book provides the perfect
opportunity to talk about puberty with boys and young men with autism
or special needs

Queer Psychology 2014-08-21
covers all aspects historical epidemiological diagnostic clinical
preventative public health and medico legal of stis in complete detail
with a special emphasis on stis in special groups migrants homosexuals
and sexually abused covers basic and laboratory sciences extensively
to blend with the basics required by the clinician for proper
understanding of the disease process clinical photographs
illustrations photographs of specimens and cultures histopathology
flow charts and line diagrams are given extensively throughout the
text to make relevant clinical situation self explanatory has very
useful and practical information for even the clinician in the
periphery where the investigative component is either non existent or
very basic and many new drugs are not available or unaffordable
management of hiv in adults and children in resource poor countries
has been covered extensively along with syndromic management of stis
this enables a physician to choose from approaches in a particular
situation depending upon the available means laboratory or therapeutic
covers sexual dysfunction in both men and women and the basics of
human sexual behavior and sexual health section editors and
contributors from all continents of the world have made this a truly
global reference book it is a useful reference text for
epidemiologists public health experts clinicians microbiologists
health workers social organizations and counselors working in the
field of stis sexual health and hiv

What's Happening to Tom? 1982
supported by the latest scientific data this book serves as a guide to
the clinical assessment of women s health during the second half of



guided reading review answers world history

2023-06-23 13/18 guided reading review
answers world history

life post reproductive years including approaches to the management of
the most frequent age related diseases and disorders and the most
recent advances in treatment in addition it discusses preventive
aspects of healthcare in post reproductive women identifying lifestyle
measures to enhance healthy aging by highlighting research gaps it
promotes the development of quick and easy to use assessment tools and
predictive markers of age related co morbidities as such the book is a
valuable resource for researchers and clinicians alike

Sexual Dysfunction in Neurological Disorders
1986
from the health risks of sexual activity to those of pregnancy
abortion and childbirth reproduction constitutes enormous risks to a
woman s health ill health conditions related to sex and reproduction
account for 25 per cent of the global disease burden in adult women in
sub saharan africa they account for over 40 per cent the catastrophic
effects of reproductive ill health however are not limited to women
for infants and adult men they inflict 25 per cent and 1 per cent
respectively of the global burden

Sexually Related Infectious Diseases 1999-05-01
each chapter in this innovative social problems text is written by a
specialist or pair of specialists from appropriate subfields within
sociology the typical single author approach is limiting given the
complexity of the contemporary issues surrounding each social problem
discussed involving many content experts ensures that the theories
research and examples used in each chapter will be as current and
relevant as possible chapters open with personal statements from the
contributing authors discussing how they got involved with studying
the problem they are writing about javier trevino serves as the
general editor making sure that each author follows the chapter
template and maintains a consistency in level and style

Enhancing Sexuality Therapist Guide 2014-02-10
fundamental to understanding human sexual expression is reliable and
valid measurement and assessment many instruments have been developed
to measure a myriad of sexuality related states traits behaviors and
outcomes few are easily accessible and the information is limited
concerning appropriate use and psychometric properties in handbook of
sexuality related measures more than 200 instruments are reproduced
accompanied by the necessary information for their use in research as
well as educational and clinical settings measures relating to more
than 50 topics are included examples are abortion aging arousal
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general and specific attitudes and behavior contraception dysfunctions
education experience gender identity homosexuality ideology jealousy
knowledge masturbation orgasm rape and sexually transmitted diseases
each chapter describes the development and appropriate use of each
instrument giving information on timing scoring and interpretation
reliability and validity data are summarized and completely referenced
nearly all articles include the entire instrument others provide
illustrative content from the instrument and give all necessary
information to obtain the instrument

Sexually Transmitted Infections - E-book
2019-07-10
the announcement that we had decoded the human genome in 2000 ushered
in a new and unique era in biomedical research and clinical medicine
this third edition of principles of gender specific medicine focuses
as in the past two editions on the essentials of sexual dimorphism in
human physiology and pathophysiology but emphasizes the latest
information about molecular biology and genomic science in a variety
of disciplines thus this edition is a departure from the previous two
the editor solicited individual manuscripts from innovative scientists
in a variety of fields rather than the traditional arrangement of
sections devoted to the various subspecialties of medicine edited by
section chiefs wherever it was available these authors incorporated
the latest information about the impact of the genome and the elements
that modify its expression on human physiology and illness all
chapters progress translationally from basic science to the clinical
applications of gender specific therapy and suggest the most important
topics for future investigation this book is essential reading for all
biomedical investigators and medical educators involved in gender
specific medicine it will also be useful for primary care
practitioners who need information about the importance of sex and
gender in the prevention diagnosis and treatment of illness outlines
sex specific differences in normal human function and explains the
impact of age hormones and environment on the incidence and outcome of
illness reflects the latest information about the molecular basis of
the sexual dimorphism in human physiology and the experience of
disease reviews the implications of our ever improving ability to
describe the genetic basis of vulnerability to disease and our
capacity to alter the genome itself illustrates the importance of new
nih guidelines that urge the inclusion of sex as a variable in
research protocols
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Postmenopausal Diseases and Disorders
1996-10-31
following the development of anti retroviral therapies arvs many
people affected by hiv in the 1980s and 1990s have now been living
with the condition for decades drawing on perspectives from leading
scholars in bangladesh canada hong kong new zealand switzerland
ukraine the uk and the us as well as research from india and kenya
this book explores the experiences of sex and sexuality in individuals
and groups living with hiv in later life contributions consider the
impacts of stigma barriers to intimacy physiological sequelae long
term care undetectability pleasure and biomedical prevention tasp and
prep with the increasing global availability of arvs and ageing
populations this book offers essential future directions practical
applications and implications for both policy and research

Health Dimensions of Sex and Reproduction
2014-08-08
in this book the author discusses gender issues from the perspective
of developmental psychoanalysis jessica benjamin a well known
psychoanalyst and feminist makes a case for what she calls gender
heterodoxy a highly original view of the similarities and differences
between the sexes and in the process she illuminates aspects of love
sexuality aggression and pornography benjamin elaborates and develops
the psychoanalytic theory of intersubjectivity taking up the question
what difference does it make when i consider the other to be not
merely an object of my mind but a subject in his or her own right with
a center of being equivalent to my own this question of recognition is
closely related to how we frame tolerate and theorize difference and
is therefore tied to the issue of gender benjamin argues that
intersubjective theory does not replace but rather adds to the
existing intrapsychic theory of psychoanalysis which focuses on the
individual her both and as opposed to either or approach is carried
throughout the book for benjamin brilliantly integrates relational and
freudian positions feminist and psychoanalytic theory and clinical and
theoretical information

Investigating Social Problems 1998-07-15
internalized homophobia alienation poor support structures and high
levels of depression all contribute to substance abuse among lesbian
gay bisexual and transgender individuals with social activity at bars
and clubs reinforcing addictive behavior the threat of bias in
treatment programs also prevents many from seeking help an essential
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resource for human service professionals searching for the latest
research on these unique issues this volume features both state of the
art practice methods for treating substance use disorders and up to
date analyses of sexual orientation and gender identity issues
heterosexism and the ethical challenges of working with the lgbt
community sandra anderson discusses practice with individuals couples
families and small groups as well as practice at the program level
drawing on case studies with her own clients and from social service
agencies that treat lgbt clients anderson emphasizes evidence based
treatment models including motivational enhancement therapy
contingency management the matrix model and community reinforcement
packed with recommendations for effective practice this singular
volume confronts the obstacles faced not only by clients with
addictions but also by the lgbt population as a whole

Handbook of Sexuality-Related Measures
2017-05-15
debra a hope the nebraska symposium on motivation is steeped in
history and tradition over the years the series editors have striven
to maintain the highest standards of a demic excellence and to
highlight some of the most important trends in psychology perusing the
chapter titles in the first 53 volumes shows the shifting emphasis as
the science of psychology developed in the latter half of the
twentieth century all of the most important topics are there drive
theory social learning the cognitive revolution developing
perspectives on understanding individual differences and the role of
culture and the increasing role of neuroscience the key figures are
there as well harry harlow kenneth spence raymond cattell george kelly
albert bandura carl rogers carroll izard walter mischel sandra bem
sandra spence herbert simon david barlow and many others in late 2004
i met with a group of interested graduate students and together we
developed a proposal to join this long and proud tradition with a
volume on sexual orientation our motivation stemmed in part from the
events around us the same sex m riage debate was covered extensively
in the media reflecting a rapid and important discussion about sexual
orientation that we were having and are still having as a society
psychology and related fields have much to offer on many of the issues
raised in this debate

Principles of Gender-Specific Medicine
2022-11-07
chronic childhood trauma such as prolonged abuse or family violence
can severely disrupt a person s development basic sense of self and
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later relationships adults with this type of history often come to
therapy with complex symptoms that go beyond existing criteria for
posttraumatic stress disorder ptsd this important book brings together
prominent authorities to present the latest thinking on complex
traumatic stress disorders and provide practical guidelines for
conceptualization and treatment evidence based assessment procedures
are detailed and innovative individual couple family and group
therapies are described and illustrated with case vignettes and
session transcripts

HIV, Sex and Sexuality in Later Life 1995-01-01
a practical guide to interviewing patients about sexual matters with
suggested questions guidelines for the assessment and treatment of
common sexual problems and guidelines for referral it incorporates
sample questions and case histories for a more clinical focus includes
case histories throughout guiding you through history taking and the
physical exam contains specific questions to ask when a patient
reveals a problem and special techniques to use with patients who seem
reluctant to talk presents up to date information on suggested
treatments including viagra

Like Subjects, Love Objects 2009

Substance Use Disorders in Lesbian, Gay,
Bisexual, and Transgender Clients 2018

Understanding Sexuality 2010-11-19

Contemporary Perspectives on Lesbian, Gay, and
Bisexual Identities 2013-09-27

Treating Complex Traumatic Stress Disorders
(Adults) 1999

Sexual Medicine in Primary Care
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